REPUBLIC OF RWANDA

MINISTRY OF JUSTICE
P.O. BOX 160 KIGALI

ANNOUNCEMENT

The Ministry of Justice (MINIJUST) is pleased to inform the
public that starting on 26th August 2019, it will be located in the
new building situated at Kimihurura, nearest the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation (MINAFFET) and
the Prime Minister’s Office.

For further information, call MINIJUST Toll-Free numbers 3936 or
‘ 3736.

Done at Kigali, 2274 August 2019.
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